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The project is jointly funded by the State 
Government and Copper Coast Council. 

What’s happening 
We are undertaking pavement rehabilitation works within the 
township of Wallaroo to improve safety and access.   

The final surface layer and line marking works will commence from 
mid-October weather permitting. 

How this affects you 
To safely undertake these works, there will be changes to traffic 
conditions.  

Speed and lane restrictions will be in place while works are 
underway. Please drive with care, observe on site signage and 
follow traffic management directions while works are in progress. 

Pedestrians and cyclists might also need to use a different path 
during these works. Where required, signage will be in place to 
direct you to alternative routes. 

Outside of working hours, lane restrictions will be removed. Some 
speed restrictions will remain in place until all works are 
completed.  

Minor noise and dust disturbances can be expected while works 
are being undertaken, but we will do our best minimise impacts as 
much as practically possible. 

When 
Monday, 14 October 2024 to 
late October 2024, weather 
permitting. 

Hours of work 
Monday to Friday 

6am to 6pm 

Where 
Magazine Road and Sharples 
Road between Spencer 
Highway and Harbison Road, 
Wallaroo. 

More information 
Visit  dit.sa.gov.au/wrrp  

Email  
DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au   

Call  1300 794 880  

  

 
Improving safety and 
access for road users 

 
Enhancing transport 
efficiency and reliability  

 
Road maintenance to 
ensure sustainability 

We are improving safety, access and road 
amenity for road users within the Wallaroo 
Township. 

mailto:DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au

	When
	Hours of work
	What’s happening
	How this affects you
	More information
	/
	/
	/

